
 
 
 
 
MOBILE PHONE DETECTORS 
 
Please be aware that Mobile Phone Detection is in use. 
 
The detector is mobile and is being used across the whole site. 
 
Only approved users are allowed to bring in or use mobile telephones. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
This will help improve and develop security measures. 
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